
RENHOLD PARISH COUNCIL

PO Box 1548

Bedford, MK42 5AX

     Tel: 01234 771702

 14Th November 2016

Anne Grant,

Editor, Renhold Village Magazine

Dear Renhold Village Magazine,

Thank  you  for  all  the  information  you  provided  to  the  Parish  Council  and  your

detailed application to the Parish Council on behalf of the magazine.   

The Finance Committee discussed the application at their meeting recently and felt it

appropriate to award a grant of £1,452.  The Committee asked me to highlight when

responding that  your  efforts  for  collating this publication every month are  greatly

appreciated.

Yours sincerely

Lizzie Barnicoat

Renhold Parish Clerk


